

Tottenham Foodbank Tottenham Town Hall Town Hall Approach Road London N15 4RY

Monday, 18th October 2021

Dear South Haringay School,

Thank you so much for your recent collection of items for the Foodbank, your donations help us to support hundreds of local people in crisis.

In your latest collection your school donated over 110g - that's almost the same weight as a Giant Panda! This will help us give up to 20 families emergency food parcels. Without donations like this we would not be able to carry out the work we do.

Your help and support is very much appreciated and we wish you all the best.

Many thanks,

Tonye Philemon and the Foodbank Team

Tottenham Foodbank manager